Ogilvie, Alex

From:

Hannah Vick <hannah@ainsleysmith.co.uk>

Sent:

26 October 2015 09:25

To:

Ogilvie, Alex

Subject:

donation to George Nickerson/Ned Robertson campaign

Dear Alex

On behalf of the Argyll Piping Trust, I would like to thank you for the contribution of £500 from The Highland Society of London. This generous support makes it possible for the Piping Trust to exist and helps to encourage piping within Argyll primary schools. With this valuable contribution, many school aged children will be able to take part in piping who would otherwise have no access, and so we are very grateful.

Thank you again for your support!

Yours Sincerely for and behalf of **The Argyll Piping Trust**

Hannah Vick Accounts Assistant



21 Argyll Square
Oban
PA34 4AT
01631 567007
Co No SC414111. Directors Jean Ainsley CA & Jamie Smith
www.ainsleysmith.co.uk

This email transmission is privileged, confidential and intended solely for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not copy or distribute the information, or take any action in reliance of it, but please delete it from your system immediately. If you have received this message in error please notify Ainsley Smith & Co by email to mail@ainsleysmith.co.uk